

Dear US Medical Gloves,

On behalf of the entire team at Open Door Health Center of Illinois, I am writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for your continuous support and generosity. Your unwavering commitment to supplying us with medical gloves during times of shortage has been instrumental in enabling us to fulfill our mission of providing essential healthcare services to our community while prioritizing the safety of our providers.

In the face of unprecedented challenges, your timely and consistent provision of medical gloves has been nothing short of invaluable. These gloves have not only allowed us to maintain stringent infection control measures but have also ensured the safety and well-being of our medical staff as they deliver care to our patients. Your contributions have truly made a difference in our ability to navigate through difficult circumstances and continue serving those in need.

We are deeply grateful for the partnership we have developed with US Medical Gloves and for your steadfast dedication to supporting healthcare initiatives. Your commitment to excellence and reliability has earned our utmost respect and appreciation.

Please accept this letter as a token of our gratitude for your ongoing support. We look forward to continuing our collaboration and making a positive impact on the lives of individuals within our community.

Thank you once again for your generosity and kindness.

Warm regards

Perry L. Maier

Executive Director